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Muffins with Mom: 
Important Dates 

Spring Conferences: 

In honor of Mother’s Day, we will 
be hosting “Muffins with Mom” on 
Friday, May 11th at 3:30pm in all 
the classrooms.  Moms, join your 
child in celebration of you!!! 

Friday, May 4- 
Tuition Due for 
weeks 5/7 & 5/14 
 
Friday, May 11-  
Muffins with Mom 
3:30pm 
TVSD Early 
Dismissal 
 
Friday, May 18- 
Tuition Due for 
weeks 5/21 & 5/28 
 
Book Orders Due 
 
Friday, May 25- 
TVSD Early 
Dismissal 
 
Monday, May 28- 
Center CLOSED in 
Observance of 
Memorial Day 

Pre-K 2 Graduation: 
Mark your calendars!!  Pre-K  
Counts & Pre-K 2 Graduation will 
be held at the Holiday Inn on 
Wednesday, June 6th at 
5pm.  So bring your 
cameras to capture 
the moment.  
Refreshments 
and cake will be 
served 
afterwards. 

Summer Schedules: 
We are in the process of creating 
our summer classrooms and 
teacher schedules.  Summer 
schedule forms were sent home 
in March.  If you have not done 
so already, please return your 
completed summer schedule 
form to the office as soon as 
possible. 

We cannot mention this enough, 
please make sure your child has 
sunscreen for outside play.  We 
often do not realize we are 
getting burnt until it is too late.  
Make sure you fill out a 
Medication Log form for the 
lotion.  We apply suntan lotion for 
afternoon outside play only.  
Please apply sunscreen to your 
child before they come to school. 

Sunscreen: 

Memorial Day: 
Little Mates will be CLOSED on 
Monday, May 28th in observance 
of Memorial Day.  Please let your 
child’s teacher know if your child 
will be in attendance on Friday, 
May 25th.  This will help us plan 
our schedule for the week. 

It’s that time again for 
Parent/Teacher Conferences.  
They will be held on Monday, 
June 4th and Thursday, June 
7th.  You will be able to choose 
from an AM & PM session on 
each day.  Conference forms will 
be emailed on May 14th.  They 
need to be completed and 
returned by May 25th in order for 
us to coordinate times per 
classroom. 

Extra Clothing: 
Please make sure you are 
checking your child’s extra clothes 
bin periodically to make sure they 
have enough extra seasonally 
appropriate clothing on hand.  
Accidents do happen and the 
center does not always have 
enough spare clothes in the right 
sizes for each child. 


